





The children have settled into the new routines of school and
Year 2 very well and are happy.

Into the

Superheroes Forest

Let’'s Get To Boldly

Physicall Go...
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Easter Titanic Rainforest




We continue to encourage the children to be independent (i.e.
choosing their lunch/changing reading books)

the school — expected to be good role
esponsibility and look after the




Mornings...
Handwriting
Worship
Phonics

Yile .

Religious Education
Story time



Ive for every child to reach their potential and

Iren to take ownership of their

- Push vourself Understand Don't give up!
Imagine Y vl Explore

é‘/’f@ i & QE :ﬁ»‘a Yy j’/
¥ AHTREA

)




Through our core Christian values of Love, Compassion and Respect, we want to ensure that our
schools are places that enable children to learn and play, feel safe, happy and feel valued, where

0 seek meanlng through life’s journey.

COMPASSION
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Praise is vital for children’s self esteem and progress- we give
verbal praise all the time .We also reward individual effort with

stickers.

We value team work and have a class reward free to promote
and reward children working together.

Jo have sanctions for those that choose to not follow the
= given some thinking fime to consider the




There will be a number of parent consultation meetings
throughout the year.
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Will make time available for them to change their books and
will support them with choosing the right colour band- initially
Monday and Friday mornings.

ange their reading books at other times in the
>ed o remind them to do so.




Please label everything! Keep checking jumpers as names tend to wash off.
Children are very good at identifying their own book bag, but to help staff,
please label the outside of the book bag too.

Bring a water bottle everyday — only water. If your child would like daily milk,
you will need to sign up and pay for this. Ask the office for more details.

coat- especially as the weather is changing! Make sure this is
loves etc.) We do go out to play even if it is




Read the curriculum newsletters and look at Tapestry and
Parentmail - so you know what your child is learning about.
There will be a weekly post to show you what your child has
been learning and any special events that have taken place
that week.

Support your child with any home learning projects that are
sent home. Have fun with them!

d with and to your child on a regular basis...If you do
is is the most important thing you can do to
ded that you read 5 out of 7




Thank You

From the Year 2 Kestirels Team /



